
News From Tupper 

    August 2024 

Back-to-School 

Fine Forgiveness 

We’re celebrating back to school by 

clearing overdue fines the entire 

months of August and September!   
Does not apply to lost or damaged items.  

See staff for details. 

Back-to-Hogwarts 
Harry Potter Party 

When: 3 pm-5 pm, Thursday, Aug. 1st 

Where: Tupper Lightfoot 

Memorial Library 

164 S. Main St, Brundidge, AL 

What: Join us for snacks, crafts,  

activities, and more! 

Who: For Children & teens 
 

Children must be accompanied by an adult. 
 

While Supplies Last. 
 

Costumes Encouraged! 

Regular Programs 
Preschool resumes Sept. 3rd 

Homeschool resumes Sept. 5th 

Nerds of a Feather will be held August 29th instead 

of the 22nd. 

Notices 

Closed for Labor Day  Aug. 31st-Sept. 2nd 

Closed for Staff Meeting/Training Aug. 2nd 

The Library will close at 5 pm instead of 6 on  

August 28th - for our monthly staff meeting. 

Free eBook Access 

Want to check out eBooks and audiobooks for free 

on your smartphone or other device?  

Ask us about the Libby App! 

August Reading Challenge  
Check out a book about school! 

Contact us at 

(334) 735-2145 

Tupperlightfootbrundidgelib.org 

Find us at 

164 South Main Street, 

Brundidge, AL 36010 


